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Diary Dates 

This Week’s News 

Languages Day 

The school trip to Glebeland was a real success. 

The children thoroughly enjoyed the carousel of 

activities and it was great to see children from 

both schools mixing so nicely. There will be a 

selection of photos and art work going up on the 

display board outside Oak class in the next 

week. Please feel free to come inside the school 

and have a look! 

PTFA 

It has been lovely that there has been so much 

interest in getting the PTFA to reform. If you 

would like to be part of the PTFA this year 

please come along to a meeting on Thursday 4th 

October at 9:00. It will be a chance to discuss 

the PTFA moving forward. 

Sponsored Walk 

On Friday 5th of October each child in the school 

will be taking part in a sponsored walk. The 

money raised will be split between the school 

and a children’s charity.  Pupil Parliament has 

decided they would like to raise money for 

Young Minds, a charity which support children’s 

mental health. They would like the money 

raised for the school to go towards getting the 

lines repainted in the playground.  

 

 

Tuesday 9
th

 October 

Nasal Flu Vaccination 

Wednesday 10
th

 October 

Year 6- Arts Day at Sir John Leman High School 

Friday 12
th

 October 

Mini Music concert to all parents/carers- 11:00 – 

11:30 

Don’t Forget 

Tuesday 30th October- 9:15 

E-Safety workshop at Glebeland for parents of 

children in KS2. 

 

 

 

 

 

Bits and Pieces 

Maths Workshops 

Thanks you to all the parents/carers who 

attended the maths workshop in Willow and 

Chestnut classes this week. The feedback has 

been very positive. If you would like any more 

information please speak to either Mr 

Huxtable or Mr Vaughan. 

Nasal Flu Vaccination- Year R - 5 

Please make sure all nasal flu vaccination 

forms are returned as soon as possible even if 

you do not want your child to have one.  

 


